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24th February 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

World Book Day 2021 - Thursday 4th March 

 

WE NEED YOU!!! 

 

 

We are calling upon the community of Kings Bromley to help us create a book hunt for World Book Day 

this year!  

 

It's really simple to do, but the more people in the village that we can involve the better it will be for 

the children, so please spread the word! 

 

1. On the night of Monday March 2nd please place a child's book in your window facing out so that 

it can be seen from the street and leave it there until the morning of Friday March 5th. 

2. The children will then have from Tuesday to Thursday to go book hunting at a time to suit them. 

They can take their map out with their parents (or just go for a walk if they prefer) and book 

hunt! How many books have you spotted? Which books were popular? Which was your favourite?  

3. The children can create their own recording sheet or use the one provided (please see below). 

Similarly with the map (please see additional attachment), if the children have a better way of 

locating areas in the village then please use it. 

 

The main objective is to have fun, get talking about books and have a bit of exercise!  You could even 

dress up on your village walk! 
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On Thursday online lessons will be linked to World Book Day, feel free to dress up if you want to but 

you don't have to! 

 

In the afternoon at 1.30pm there will be a World Book Day quiz (Early Years, Key Stage 1 and Key 

Stage 2) with your teachers online (your teachers will explain more).  Please don't worry if your children 

have to buddy up together due to lack of computer access, it will just be a bit of fun. This World Book 

Day special session will be accessible as normal through Google Classroom and you just need to bring 

your whiteboards and pens!  Please note that there will be no other afternoon Google sessions as the 

quiz will replace the normal online lessons. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Ms Bowring 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

Book Hunt Key 

 

What books have you found?  Create a key, for example putting a number on the map where 

you saw the book and write the name of the book. 

 

Key Book Title Key Book Title 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 


